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On the 

Calendar 
Thursday, June 26, 202 
@11:30: Social at Isabel’s & 
Annabel’s Mexican Restaurant 
201 W Marion PG

JULY JUBILEE!

Thursday, July 3, 2025:  No 
Club!  

Thursday, July 3, 2025 8:30 am:  
Social at Skillets  24123 
Peachland, Unit A10 Port 
Charlotte

Thursday, July 10, 2025:  
Pamela Smith, Punta Gorda 
Police Chief

Monday, July 14, 2025 @ 5:30:  
Board meeting

Thursday, July 17, 2025:  
Round table for our big service 
projects!

No Club on July 24, 31 or August 
7.  Our next club after July 17 will 
be on August 14.  

Socials will be scheduled for 
July 24 and 31.  If need be we can 
schedule a social on August 12. 

Newsletter

PG KIWANIS

Kaden's Cause 

Lisa Bramlage from Kaden's Cause was our speaker today!  
Lisa has been the executive director for 7 years.  Kaden's 
Cause serves lower income families of children 5 years and 
younger in all 50 states and since 2019 has assisted with 
over $200,000 of funeral expenses for over 300 children.  
Kaden's Cause provides funeral funding, caskets and urns, 
headstones, personal memorial gifts and layettes and grief 
support and additional resources.  Lisa is the only person 
who coordinates everything, but there is a board in 
Kentucky and Florida.  This is an amazing non-profit 
organization that is continually reaching out to hospitals 
around the country to provide this specific service.  
Galisano is one of the hospitals that use this organization.    
At the fiscal half-year point in 2025, Kaden's Cause will 
have already helped more families than all of last year.  
The biggest need they have right now is to get the word 
out to different people and hospitals about what the 
organization offers.

Debbie Bailey with 
Lisa Bramlage
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“Improving the world, one child, one community at a time” Kiwanis International Motto

Mary Kay drew Frank’s number for the 
50/50!.  He won $12,  but did not win 

the $274 grand prize. 

Happy Birthday!

6/9 Sue Hahn 

6/30. Ramon Anderson

Happy Anniversary !

6/12 Debbie & Ted Bailey 

6/19 Jayne & Richard John’s 

6/22 Melissa & Paul Turney 

6/25 Mike & Susan Rooney

A Monkey Survey will be sent out that everyone 
needs to respond to. There will be 3 questions. 

1.  Approval of the bylaws - Everyone needs to 
respond to this!

2. RSVP to June 26 11:30 lunch at Isabel and 
Annabel’s with number of people

3. RSVP to July 3rd 8:30 am social at Skillets with 
number of people.

If you have problems sending the survey, please reply 
to the email.                                                                                          

Linda Martin was at our club today and informed 
us that the move went well. Tyler has started his 
work as a lawyer and has a few clients already. 
There is a small chance that they will be at our 
July 10th meeting!

It was decided at today’s meeting that the 
dinners for Crossroads will be postponed 
until September. The boys are too busy 
during the summer and many are out and 
about or just enjoying their time out of 
school. We will wait until their schedule is 
more stable.


